

[image: PCC Small Logo COLOR]
August 27, 2010




Greetings!

As we plan for this coming school year at McKinley Elementary School, we would like to take a moment to introduce ourselves. McKinley is a neighborhood school with over 800 students in attendance from grades Pre-K through 5th.   Our school is diverse and represents some of the brightest and most determined students in the Wichita Public Schools.  Being a neighborhood school we know our students and their families live and work nearby; therefore, we likely share many of the same customers!

McKinley is very proud to be a part of this community!  We look forward to opportunities to work with your business over the upcoming school year.  At McKinley, we believe strongly in giving back to the community.  If you have any ideas that would allow our students to become involved outside of the school, we would be eager to discuss those opportunities with you.



Sincerely,





Robert Davis
Principal
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